
 

 
 

 

 

To:  Shane Peters 

From:  Lori Graves 

Date:  July 1, 2025 

RE: Abigail Doig 

 

 

It is my recommendation that Bridgman Public Schools hire Abigail Doig as a part-time 
counselor for Bridgman Elementary School.  Abigail was selected by a committee that 
included a teacher, paraprofessional, school social worker, and building principal.  

Abigail holds a Bachelor's Degree in Behavioral Science from Purdue University 
Northwest.  She obtained her M.S. in Counseling and Human Services with a 
concentration in School Counseling degree from Indiana University South Bend. 

Abigail has experience in school counseling, which will support the students and staff.  
This includes work with restorative practices, suicide prevention, Powerschool, testing 
coordination, and data-driven initiatives. Abigail has been a school counselor for three 
years.  She also served as a full-time substitute teacher, working with elementary to 
high school students.   

 

 

 


